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I believe in the democratic process and believe voters should have the right to a 

voice and be heard by those who are chosen to represent them.  Many times 

congressmen and women and legislators do not engage their constituents broadly 

enough to allow voters to be heard.  The petition process is one way voters concerns 

can be heard.  The number of submissions should stay the same as in the past and 

the petition process should be left unencumbered. 


